
Dan Nichols, District 4 

Dan Nichols has lived in Oakridge since 1990. He previously served as 
District 4 director and for the past 4 years has supported the Crime and 
Safety Committee with Joan, his wife and high school sweetheart from 
Columbia, MO. Oakridge has been a great neighborhood to raise their two 
grown children – both University of Texas graduates; Lindsey (PhD student 
at University of OR) and Trent (Civil Engineer at Halff Associates in 
Richardson). Dan was a social studies teacher and coach in RISD for 30 
years and is currently coaching the Berkner Girls Golf Team. Contact me 
via email: dsnichols1@tx.rr.com or on my cell, (214) 507-9949. 

 

 

Vickie Litton, District 1 

 When I originally moved to Oakridge in 1997, I was renting from people 
who had been residents of Oakridge for many years.  I felt that is was 
important to be a member of the ONA even as a renter.  Once I was a 
homeowner, I continued the membership.  I am a corporate paralegal 
who retired in 2020.  Retirement was not my cup of tea. So, I am now 
doing contract work specifically with Highgate Hotels.  My husband, Lee, 
and I have been married for thirty years and have two daughters and six 
grandchildren.  Both of us grew up in Garland.  We love Oakridge and our 
neighbors and are thankful that our Lord lead us here.  The best way to 

contact me is via email: vickie.litton@outlook.com.  Or, you can reach me on my cell, (972) 762-
2805. 
 
 
Diana Edwards, District 3   

I have lived in Oakridge for 25 years.  My day job is Channel Partner Sales 

for a software company. Also, I am an owner of a pet sitting business. 

Looking forward to meeting more neighbors. This is my first year serving 

on the Nominating Committee.  The best method of contact is email: 

islandgal79@gmail.com or mobile/text 214-394-6349.   
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